
EASTER FUN EVENT

We are ‘eggcited’ to be able to hold our Easter fun event again this year.

The event will take place on 30thMarch 2023 during school hours. This is
fully funded by FIRPS as a treat for all children. Every child will receive an
Easter egg as a gift and can win some more treats during our fun games.

Key Stage 1

Children will compete in an Easter puzzle hunt.

Key Stage 2

All children will need a hard boiled egg with their name on. They can

decorate their eggs if they wish to do so. The egg will need to be brought to

school on Thursday morning ready for the games.

Many thanks

FIRPS.


